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NJSIAA Executive Committee elects 2024-’25 slate of officers 
 

   
                  Russell Petrocelli                              Judy Finch-Johnson                                               Kurt Karcich      
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ROBBINSVILLE, NJ (Sept. 16, 2024) – For the 2024-’25 school year, the NJSIAA (New Jersey State 
Interscholastic Athletic Association) Executive Committee has elected its new slate of officers. They are 
Russell Petrocelli, president; Judy-Finch Johnson, 1st vice president; and Kurt Karcich, 2nd vice president.  
 

Petrocelli is the principal of DePaul Catholic High School; Finch is Elizabeth Public Schools’ assistant 
superintendent, and Karcich is the principal of Point Pleasant Borough High School.  
 

“I look forward to working with Russell, Judy, and Kurt during the upcoming school year,” says NJSIAA 
Executive Director Colleen Maguire. “All three are longtime educators and have served on the NJSIAA 
Executive Committee for several years. The perspectives and insight that everyone brings to the 
Association is invaluable and I am confident that this leadership team will continue to meet the demands 
and expectations of our member schools.” 
 

About NJSIAA 
Established in 1918, The New Jersey State Interscholastic Athletic Association (NJSIAA) is a voluntary, non-profit 
organization of approximately 435 accredited public and non-public high schools. A member of the National 
Federation of State High School Associations (NFHS), the NJSIAA conducts tournaments and crowns champions in 

33 sports.  
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